
February 14, 2001 

 

Carol, 

 

Happy Valentine's Day, sweetheart! 

 

We had our meeting. Ron gave me a little memo which 

I'll bring home. It says there seems to be a big 

difference between his view of my performance and 

mine, so we will do it again in 60 days. He agreed 

that I have not received any supervision from him. He 

said he respects my abilities and shares Ann's opinion 

that I have shown talent and expertise in the 

procedures I have written so far. 

 

He did say the bonuses are related to the reviews, so 

the new review may make a difference. 

 

He gave me some information on the code I was supposed 

to have changed. I need to investigate further, but so 

far it looks like I could only have picked it from a 

list of legal codes. It is the reason code for an 

account adjustment and it is related to a refund. 

 

See you later. 

 

Steve 

 


